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Hamilton County Public Health accepts a variety of health insurance types 
from many local and national health insurance carriers to best serve our 
communities.  

If you choose to receive services here, and we are not in network for your 
plan, your insurance may deny coverage, and you will be responsible for all 
charges provided outside your network. 

Payment of insurance co-pays is expected when you check in for your 
appointment. HCPH will work with patients needing financial assistance 

As of October 2024, these are the plans that we accept: 

 Aetna  

Amerisource Caritas-Medicaid 

Anthem-Commercial 

Anthem-Medicaid 

Anthem-Medicare 

CareSource 

Humana 

Medical Mutual 

Medicare 

Medicare 

 Molina 

Ohio Medicaid 

UMR 

United Healthcare-Medicare 

United Healthcare-Commercial 

United Healthcare Community Plan-Medicaid 
 


